
August 28, 2022 

Next Week: 
Sunday, September 4 
 

Pastor Betsy Wooster 
preaches 
 

10 am  
Traditional Worship 
Online ONLY via YouTube 
 

Welcome! 

We are so glad you’ve chosen to worship with us 
today! 

We welcome you to The Federated Church, a place to 
belong and a place to become. We are people just like 

you, who hope and love and hurt, and we have found that 
Jesus Christ makes a transforming difference in our daily 
lives. Your presence matters to us. We open our hearts to 

you.  

 
 

God accepts me just as I am, and loves me too much to 
leave me that way.  Federated accepts all people as they 
are and supports them in the spiritual journey. With Christ 
we offer hope and healing to change our world.   

Our Mission Statement 
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Altar Flower Donors 

There are a number of opportunities to donate the altar  flowers in September. We currently 
have 9/11, 9/18 and 9/25 available. This is a wonderful way to honor or memorialize a loved 
one or a special occasion, as well as brighten our Sanctuary for the worship service!  Please 
contact Sue Mansour at (440) 668-9399 or sueman@roadrunner.com if interested. 
 

Parking Lot Construction 

Monday, August 29th- Tuesday, September 6th  
Parking Lot CLOSED  
Our Federated Church Parking Lot will not be available next week.  Work will begin Monday, 
August 29th and will be complete by Tuesday, September 6th, please note the following: 

• Worship:  Sunday, September 4th Worship will be ONLINE-ONLY 

• Staff will primarily be working from home during this time – please contact Melissa there is 
something you need at the church:  mowen@fedchurch.org / 805.636.4256 

• Groups have been notified to plan to meet elsewhere during this time 

• All activities to resume as normal after the Labor Day holiday (Tuesday, September 6th) 
Please contact Melissa if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you for your patience!   
 

Primetime: Trip to Nautica Queen and Buffet Lunch 

Thursday, September 1st, Noon 
Buffet lunch on board the Nautica Queen as you cruise around Cleveland on Lake Erie, see 
the sights and enjoy the September swells. Hopefully, we will also see planes practicing for the 
Air Show! Board at 11:00AM, Set Sail at Noon! Please note, there are stairs on the boat. 
Transportation provided, meet at the FLC; bus leaves at 10:30AM, return by 3:30PM Cost: $45 
RSVP by August 23 via Realm or to Melissa at mowen@fedchurch.org or 440.247.6490 x110  
 

All Chair Meeting 

Sunday, August 28, 11:15AM 
Immediately Following Worship 
Room 240 
Sunday, August 28th, immediately following worship there will be an All Chair Meeting for the 
Chair of every Commission, the Chair of every Committee, and every Church Council Member 
that serves as a Commission Liaison. The meeting will last approximately 45 minutes. For 
more information contact Rick Bryan, richardcbryan@gmail.com     
 

Federated Family Fellowship: Back to School 
CANCELLED 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING AT FEDERATED?
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S HAPPENING AT FEDERATED? 

Federated Families! This event is cancelled. Sorry for any inconvenience. For more information 
please reach out to Ms. Kristin: klefeber@fedchurch.org   
 

Children’s Choir  
Monday, August 29th, 4 PM 
Choir Room 
Children's Choir begins this Monday. We are asking members to arrive and be picked up at the 
Bell St. doors because of the work being done on the parking lot beginning on Monday, Aug. 
29th. Children can be dropped off beginning at 3:45 and pick up will be at 4:45 pm. All children 
currently in grades 1-8 are welcome! Please respond to: phaynish@sbcglobal.net if your child 
can participate in the Federated Children’s Choir during this school year!  
 

Rally Day 

Sunday, September 11th, 11AM 
Church Parking Lot 
Join us at Federated for fun, Faire and food with all the fixins’. This is an all-ages, all  
community event, featuring Federated! For more information or to volunteer, please contact 
Melissa: mowen@fedchurch.org.  
 

Oak-Y Dokie 5K & Able Acorn Walk 

Sunday, September 25th, 1PM 
Family Life Center 
Join the CLC for an all-terrain chip-timed 5k run or 1 mile fun walk on the Family Life Center 
property. This event kicks off our Prism Series, a forum exploring the distinctly abled. 
Registration includes swag, t-shirt, food, and more! Come as a squirrel, an acorn, a mighty 
oak, or other woodland friend. To register or for more information 
visit, www.communitylifecollaborative.org  
 

The Federated Choir & Bell Choir Are Resuming Soon 

The Federated Choir will resume rehearsals on Thursday, September 1st from 7 – 9 pm.  New 
members are always welcomed! 
 
The Federated Bell Choir will resume rehearsals on Wednesday, September 7th from 7 – 8:30 
pm.  We NEED more ringers and no experience is necessary!  Our ringers are very welcoming 
and would enjoy bringing anyone up to speed on how to ring.  
 
For more information, please contact Joshua Konow at jkonow@fecdchurch.org or call        
440-247-6490 x 120.  
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 Please include in your prayers this 
week…. 

 

The family and friends of Rick Jones, who 
passed away August 19, 2022; c/o Terry 
Smith 168 Bradley Street Chagrin Falls, Ohio 
44022 
 
The family of Ralph Spresser, who passed   
away at age 102 August 22, 2022; c/o 
daughter Judy 15374 Hemlock Point Road 
Chagrin Falls, Ohio 44022 

 

This week, please pray for staff members 
Alex Bell and Tanya Goff 

 
This month, please pray for JustHope, 
Stitching Hope and all Nicaraguan 
Ministries 

 
Fellowship of Prayer Note Writers this 
week: 

Joyce Ritchie; Sally Ramsey, Sue Mansour, 

Louise Rutkowski, Lee Wiley. 

Photo Release Policy:  Services are recorded. Families and others in attendance at a Federated Church function acknowledge  
that they may be photographed or videoed and their images used in church publications and/or promotional materials.  
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FELLOWSHIP OF PRAYER  

The altar flowers this morning are given in 
loving memory of Richard and Virginia 
Huebscher, and Winfield and Ethel Scott, 
by Cindy and Miriam Huebscher-Scott. 
 
The flowers from today's worship service will 
be rearranged and distributed by the Angel 
Flower Ministry. 

ALTAR FLOWERS  

FELLOWSHIP HOUR 1 1 a - 1 2 p  

Members of the congregation take turns bringing 
in treats for fellowship time following the service. 
Thank you to congregants with the last names 
beginning with N, O, P, Q, or R for providing 
treats today. We encourage you to join us in 
Fellowship Hall after worship for food and 
fellowship.  
 
 
Next Sunday—congregants with last names 
beginning S or T are invited to bring treats to 
share. You can see the list of coming weeks at 
fedchurch.org/fellowshiptreats. 

/thefederatedchurch @federatedchurch /thefederatedchurch 
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